
Dear Exporter,  
  
  

Participation in AAHAR’2015 at Pragati Maidan, New 
Delhi, from 10th  – 14th  March 2015 

  
AAHAR is considered to be the important and largest food 
fair organized in India in terms of participation and visitors 
and APEDA along with MOFPI have been organizing the joint 
participation with our registered members since its 
inception. The event provides good opportunity to the 
participants to showcase their products in this important 
forum where the potential players from India and other 
countries participate. Considering the response of the 
exporters, last year APEDA has decided to organize the 
participation this year also. The event is scheduled to be 
held from 10th  to 14th  March 2015 at Pragati Maidan, New 
Delhi. 
  
APEDA has booked 900 sqm of space at same at same 
location in Hall No.18 (lower) as that of last year.  We would 
like to invite you to participate in this event alongwith 
APEDA.  Space can be had in 9 sqm or multiples 
thereof.   Charges for fully constructed and furnished stand 
of 9 sqm are Rs.70,000/-.  In view of the limited space 
available, participants will be accommodated on first come 
first served basis.  You are requested to please confirm your 
participation indicating your space requirements by email by 
5th January 2015 to enable us to plan for allocation of space 
accordingly.  In case there is any query, please feel free to 
contact the undersigned at Tel. No. 011-
26534175/09811969489/ 
email:samidha@apeda.gov.in/  
ssnayyar@apeda.gov.in/trade@apeda.gov.in 

 

  

  

Samidha Gupta  
  Assistant General Manager 
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